
Helping tenants prepare for  
Public Safety Power Shutoffs

211 can connect you with local resources:
Call 211, text ‘PSPS’ to 211-211, or visit 211.org to find food banks, lodging, accessible 
transportation and more during a PSPS.

Sign up for Address Alerts at  
pge.com/addressalerts:
Receive PSPS alerts for your home, work or any address you  
care about. You do not need to be a PG&E account holder to get  
Address Alerts.

Some of the measures included in this document are contemplated as additional precautionary measures intended to further reduce 
the risk of wildfires. “PG&E” refers to Pacific Gas and Electric Company, a subsidiary of PG&E Corporation. ©2024 Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company. All rights reserved. CCC-0524-4484. 07/01/2024. 

For translation support in 240+ languages, or to request print communications in large 
print or Braille, call 1-800-743-6789.

For your safety, we may have to turn off power to prevent a wildfire when 
risk is high. This is called a Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS). As a 
tenant, it is important to prepare ahead of a PSPS so you can stay informed 
and safe. Explore available resources at pge.com/pspsresources to: 

	� Get help planning for your critical medical needs during an outage.

	� Learn how the Medical Baseline Program and Disability Disaster 
Access and Resources Program can support you.

	� Learn about free and reduced-cost backup power options.

LEARN MORE

http://211.org
http://pge.com/addressalerts
http://pge.com/pspsresources
https://www.pge.com/en_US/safety/emergency-preparedness/natural-disaster/wildfires/community-wildfire-safety.page?WT.mc_id=Vanity_cwsp

